
VIA EMAIL 

Nicholas Kalargryos, Urban Planner 
Urban Design & Planning Division 
Development Services Department  
City of Fort Lauderdale 
700 NW 19th Ave 
Fort Lauderdale, Fl 33311 

RE: UDP-Z22016 – Public Participation Meeting Summary 

Meeting Date: September 7, 2022 at 7:00 pm 
Meeting Location: Zoom Meeting 

On September 7, 2022, the Applicant for Planning and Zoning Board Case Number 
UDP-Z22016 held a virtual public participation meeting for the proposed rezoning of the 
properties located 628-636 and 642 NW 3rd Avenue (“Property”). The Applicant 
provided notice of the meeting via United States Postal Service to the property owners 
within 300 feet of the Property. Additionally, the meeting notice was provided to the 
Progresso Village Civic Association President.  

The meeting had a total of six attendees – three neighbors and three members of the 
ownership team. The Applicant’s representative introduced the Property, the rezoning 
proposal, and the surrounding properties with similar rezoning requests. Further, it was 
clarified that the proposed rezoning does not include a site plan at this time.  

Summary prepared by Crush Law, P.A. 

________________________ 
Jason S. Crush, Esq. 
For the Firm 
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